
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student 

Cultivating the Gift 

T C

Message from the Vice President 
 

As the academic year comes to an end, it is my prayer 

that you had a successful semester and have solidified 

your plan for the summer, i.e. employment, internship, 

summer school, community services, etc.  Please use 

the knowledge and skills that you have acquired this year 

or during your four years from Tougaloo College, to 

Cultivate your Gift! If you by chance have not made a 

plan, please do so expeditiously.  

I am ecstatic at the prospect of sending another group of 

eaglets into the world to become servant leaders not only 

in their communities but the global world.  We are proud 

of you and appreciate you allowing the Division of 

Student Affairs to serve you. I extend congratulations to 

the Class of 2016 and wish you many blessings in your 

future endeavors.  

 

BEAUTIFUL EAGLET 
ASCENDED TO PARADISE 

 

JANA CLANTON 
1996-2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jamerson hall        (601) 977-7814        march/april 2016       VOLUME VI 

Jana was a Presidential Scholar at the 

College, where she majored in English 

with an emphasis in Pre-Law. She was a 

student leader, serving as a member of 

the Student Government Association, 

Alpha Lambda Delta National Honor 

Society, and Tougaloo Ambassadors for 

Meritorious Scholars (T.A.M.S.). 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Programs & services 

Student activities 
 

Earl Sanders 

(601) 977-6186 
 

Spring Fest 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FUN IN THE SUN 
 

Mechanical Bull, Mobile Zip Line, Spaceball 

and the main attraction CRAWFISH 

BLACK FRIDAY 

THE MOVIE 

 

The film chronicles the financial mis-education of many 

African Americans and explores the economic pitfalls that 

continue to derail the progress of the community-at-large. 
 

Guest Speakers 

Dr. LaKeysha Hallmon & Mr. Ric Mathis 

 

 

 

 

 

Left: Michael J. Cleveland, President 
Right: Christian J. Ratliff-Mason, Vice President 

Left: Vershaune L. Stamps, Miss Tougaloo College 
Right: Spencer D. Davis, Mister Tougaloo College 

 
 
 
 
 

 

SENIOR CLASS 
ChaDonna Magee, President 
Jerrica Gibson, Vice President 
Corey Walters, Representative 

Paula Thompson, Miss 
 

JUNIOR CLASS 
Jasmine Younger, President 

Shantasia Thomas, Representative 
Rose Cisse, Miss 

 

SOPHOMORE CLASS 
Raegan Johnson, President 

Kristyn Newman, Vice President 
TeQuan Goliday, Representative 

Quinesha Williams, Miss 
 

Victoria Washington, Judiciary Educator 
Olexis Haymon, General Secretary 

Naomi Short, Parliamentarian 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COUNSELING SERVICES 

Rosie J. Harper 

(601) 977-7818 

Mental Health & Wellness Fair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fair participants 

 
 

ACT Center for Tobacco Treatment 

AIDS Health Foundation 

Alcohol Impaired Driving Prevention 

Allstate Insurance Company 

Armstrong King Chiropractic Center 

Blue Skyz Still Waters, LLC 

Cancer Institute Patience Resources 

Catholic Charities 

Center for Pregnancy Choices 

Department of Mental Health 

Hinds Behavioral Health Services 

Humana Mobile Unit 

It Work 

JSU Psychological Services 

Mississippi Department of Rehabilitation 

MS Coalition Against Domestic Violence 

MS Library for Blind 

MS State Department of Health 

MS Tobacco Coalition 

MS Coalition Against Sexual Assault 

National Alliance on Mental Illness 

Outreach, Education & Installations MS 

Planned Parenthood Southeast 

United Healthcare 

 

 

CAREER SERVICES 

Whitney F. McDowell 

(601) 977-7815 

Seniors’ Etiquette Luncheon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2016 INTERNSHIP RECIPIENTS 
(as of April 28, 2016) 

 

Ingalls Shipbuilding – Pascagoula, MS 

Courtney Johnson 

Rob’Asia Young 

 
Cleveland Museum of Art – Cleveland, OH 

Jameelah Walker 

 
Walmart Stores, Inc. - Mississippi 

Daven Smith 

Above: April Robinson (Etiquette Presenter) 
 

Below picture far left: Charence M. Higgins 

(Dress for Success Presenter) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Residential life 
Albert Goines 

(601) 977-7819 

International Flare 
In conjunction with the annual Humanities Festival, 

modern languages faculty decorated the Residence 

Halls and presented a program according to the 

languages of Chinese, Spanish, Korean, and Arabic. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public safety 
Edna Drake 

(601) 977-7876 

Active Shooter Drill 
The entire community must be prepared to respond 

quickly and effectively to an active shooter incident, 

should it occur on campus. You should know the 

CODE RED – Lockdown Procedure. This “mock drill” 

was to determine the level of preparedness by the 

Department of Public Safety, administrators, building 

captains, and First Responders to respond to such an 

incident to gain a positive outcome of the occurrence.   

Be Prepared. Learn How to Respond. 
 
 
 
 
 


